
 

TOWN OF BLUE RIVER, COLORADO 
 

STAFF REPORT  
 
TO: Mayor & Board of Trustees 
THROUGH: Michelle Eddy, Town Manager  
FROM: Molly Schultz, Deputy Town Attorney  
DATE: September 11, 2024 
 
SUBJECTS: Resolution No. 2024-09. Calling for a Special Election to Fill a Vacancy 

on the Board of Trustees  
 

 

Due to the unfortunate passing of Trustee Ted Pilling, the Town of Blue River is 
required by state law to fill the Trustee vacancy either by appointment or special 
election.  Because a special election advances the Board’s goal of government 
transparency and offers the electorate the opportunity to select their representative, the 
Board of Trustees instructed that a special election be called to fill the vacancy. 
 
Attached Resolution No. 2024-09 will call for a special election to be held on Tuesday, 
December 17, 2024, for the purpose of electing a qualified person to fill Trustee Pilling’s 
vacancy and serve until the next regular election of the Town. 
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